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21 February 2024  

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 2 Sharks, 
 
To support our mainstream Year 2’s History learning about The Victorians, they will be having a 
Victorian Day on Tuesday 19th March. 
  
We would also like to extend the invitation to our Provision children to join the other Year 2 
Children in this experience if they would like to participate, but stress that this is not compulsory. 
 

The children will take part in a Victorian Workshop in the morning run by Splatt Theatre Company, 
a Bromley based Theatre in Education Company. 
 
To help towards the cost of the day we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child. 
Please visit Arbor to make your payment and give consent looking for the heading ‘Victorian Day 
– Year 2 – 2024’ by Monday 26th February. 
 
All parents and carers should currently be able to access the Arbor system as we currently use it 
for our Parents Consultation Evening bookings.  From now on all trips and visits will be available to 
view and pay on Arbor. 
 
Children are invited to dress up as a Victorian school child if they would like, but please do not go 
out and buy something especially. The costume can be very simple, using whatever you have at 
home, we are an Eco School – be inventive! If your child is not wearing costume they should wear 
their normal school uniform and we will try to find them an accessory to make them feel the part.  
 
There are lots of ideas online but generally children wore dull colours such as brown, grey, black 
etc, pinafores or waistcoats were often worn – please see below pictures for some inspiration. 
 

            Many thanks for your support.  
Kind regards, 

Mrs O’Brien – Sharks Class Teacher 
………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Please use only if you are unable to access Arbor 
Consent Form – Victorian Day Year 2 - Sharks 

  
Name of Child…………………………………………..Class……………………………. 
 
I consent to my child taking part in Victorian Day on Tuesday 19th March 
 
I enclose a voluntary contribution of £4.50 towards the cost of the day. 
 
Signed……………………………….....Name of Parent………………………………….. 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 


